San Mateo County Harbor District Resolution 53-15

Regarding the Elimination of a Hiring Freeze

Whereas, the District has a substantial number of open staff positions that need filling; and

Whereas, there may have been actions taken in the past consistent with a partial hiring freeze that may have been put in place; and

Whereas, the Interim General Manager recommends that the Board now act to clarify that no hiring freeze exists so that the new General Manager will be able to fill vacant positions.

Now therefore, be it resolved that the Board of Commissioners of the San Mateo County Harbor District clarifies and affirms that no hiring freeze in in effect and that any prior hiring freeze that may have been in place is rescinded.

Approved this 4th day of November 2015 at a special meeting of the Board of Harbor Commissioners by a vote as follows:

For:

Brennan, Parravano, Mattusch

Against:

None

Abstaining:

None

Absent:

Bernardo

Attested

BOARD OF HARBOR COMMISSIONERS

Melanie Hadden

Interim Deputy Secretary

Tomas Mattusch

President